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Dates for your diary 
 Year 6 Leavers’ Service 

at St Michael at Bowes 

church—Wednesday 

20th July 2.00pm 

 Year 6 Leavers’ assem-

bly—Thursday 21st 

July 10.00am, fol-

lowed by refreshments 

 End of term—

Thursday 21st July 

1.30 p.m.  

 INSET DAYS— Thurs-

day 1st and Friday 2nd 

September 2016 

 School starts—Monday 

5th September at 8.45 

a.m. (New Year 3 to 

come in at 10.00 a.m. on 

the first day only)  
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PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE  
This half term, 4C had the best attendance AND punctuality.  Well done!    

School vision: ‘Helping each other to live successful lives in the world of tomorrow’  

END OF TERM  
This is the final newsletter at the end of another great year for SMAB. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support 

during my year as Head of School—it has been fantastic! Children, 

staff, governors and parents/carers have all worked hard in making 

this a wonderful school.  

     We will be sad to say goodbye to our particularly talented and 

unique year 6 children and hope they take wonderful memories of 

SMAB with them. We wish them every success and happiness at their 

new schools in September. Keep in touch! 

YEAR 2  

PARENTS 
In September the new Year 

3 children are to arrive at 

school on Monday 5th Sep-

tember at 10.00 a.m. by the 

gates from the Grenoble 

Garden’s entrance. The 

gates will be opened from 

9.50 a.m. Please line up out-

side your child’s Year 3 

classroom.  

      A short meeting will be 

held for parents in the hall.  

SUMMER FAIR 
Thank you to all families who came and supported our joint summer fair on Saturday 

9th July. We raised just under £3,800 across the two schools. The PTA will meet in 

September to discuss, with the school, how the money will be used.  

A huge thank you to all the members of the PTA, who have worked tirelessly to make 

school events such as these an enormous success. If you would like to attend PTA 

meetings and become more active in the team, please look out for the dates of meet-

ings. 

The following raffle tickets were unclaimed at the end of the day: 

Pink Tickets: 744, 747, 589, 710, 720, 206, 731 and 594 

Blue Tickets: 12. 1. 15. 56 

Please check your tickets and claim your prizes from Tottenhall School. 

    WALTON ON THE NAZE 
On Friday, the whole school trav-

elled by coach to the seaside. The 

weather was absolutely fantastic 

and we had an amazing time pad-

ding in the sea, eating ice creams 

a n d  m a k i n g 

sandcastles. 

PTO... 


